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NORTHERN WAYNE PSD RECEIVES GRANT INCREASE

WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) has announced that the

Northern Wayne County Public Service District in Huntington has received a

grant increase from the Environmental Protection Agency.

According to the Congressman, the EPA has awarded the PSD an additional

$156,060 for the design and construction of a wastewater treatment facility.

"The additional funding will allow the Northern Wayne PSD to continue

work on its facility," Rahall said. "It is very important that such waste

facilities are constructed in order to preserve our environment."

The additional $156,060 brings the total grant from the EPA for the

project to $7,351,220. The program is being funded under the authority of

Title II of the Clean Water Act.

-30-


